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August 1, 2019 
 
Dear Taft Early Learning Center Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
My name is Jennifer Bellville and I am excited to introduce myself as the new principal of the Taft 
Early Learning Center. I am honored to have been selected to join the Uxbridge and Taft Team. I 
have worked as a teacher, team chair, principal, and Director of Curriculum.  
 
We have been busy here at Taft getting ready for our doors to open in late August. We have hired 
many new staff to join our team, and I look forward to introducing all of them to you during Open 
House on September 19th. You should expect to receive class placement letters in the mail the week 
of August 12th.  
 
We will be having building tours on August 21st from 10-12 pm, if you would like to stop by and 
see the building. We will also be having tours August 21st from 5-6 pm, prior to the PTO sponsored 
Popsicles for Kindergarten. 
 
The first day of school for students in grades 1-3 is Tuesday, September 3rd. Kindergarten Open 
House will be during the day on Wednesday, September 4th, and Kindergarten students first day is 
Thursday, September 5th.  
 
This year is going to be amazing! My door is always open and I welcome your input. Please feel free 
to call or email, ​jbellville@uxbridge.k12.ma.us​, to discuss any concerns throughout the year or stop 
by to say hello. I am looking forward to working with you as a team to help each student at Taft 
Early Learning Center meet their goals and have a successful school year! 
 
 
Jennifer Bellville 
Principal 

 

The Uxbridge  Public Schools insures equal employment  and educational opportunities  for its employees and students and does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, creed, national origin, sex, gender identity, disability, or sexual orientation in compliance  with  
Title VI, Title IX,  section 504/ADA and G.L. c 151b and 157c​. 
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